

STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION LANSING

GRETCHEN WHITMER
GOVERNOR

MICHAEL F. RICE, Ph.D. STATE SUPERINTENDENT

August 14, 2019

The MSD Administration has posted a VLOG and survey link on the schools' website and Facebook page.

The MDE is seeking the broadest input possible to inform the qualities and characteristics the incoming principal should possess to be an effective leader for the MSD. This survey provides an opportunity to share your thoughts and input.

The MDE has heard from the MSD community on the importance of several characteristics already such as an understanding of instructional practices and curriculum to meet the needs of every learner at the MSD, a minimum of 5 years of experience working with the D/HH and a high level of ASL proficiency.

We appreciate the opportunity for additional feedback. This survey will take the place of the August 19, 2019 meeting. It will remain open until a candidate pool has been identified.

Sincerely,

Charles Thomas, Campus Manager

MICHIGAN SCHOOL FOR THE DEAF

1235 W. Court • FLINT, MI 48503-5096 Voice: 810-257-1400 • VP: 810-515-8243 • FAX: 810-257-1490 www.MichiganSchoolForTheDeaf.org